
Rookie Year Challenge 

Now available to all new Wakefield Rotarians 
installed July 1, 2016-June 30, 2017 

$100 per Rookie is ready for you to use to pursue  
YOUR Rotary dream! 
Rules are simple: 

 Money cannot be donated, but rather  
it must be used for a hands-on project. 

 You must pool your allocation with at 
least one other Wakefield Rookie.  

 All Rookies CAN work together for one 
large project 

 Funds CAN be used for in-meeting  
projects! 

 Projects must be completed by  
June 1, 2018. 

 
Questions? Contact Amy at  
(781)588-0257 

Ready to book your in-meeting 
project?  
Contact Barbara for scheduling at 
(508)942-7615 

Catherine Dhingra 

Victoria Johnson 

Greg Hopwood 

Mike Reed 
Nick McPherson 

Paul Adams 

Where doing good is serious fun! 


